γ^0

天津市耀华中学 2018-2019 学年度第二学期期中形成性检测

D. Who

高一年级英语学科试卷

A. which

2000年,共二年

10. 11	
· 更高的量出版,中原語不可第1、卷《共70分》。於人具是是《江海原》等图	4
★请同学们将试题答案填涂在答题卡上9.5.95	
第一部分。听力 (共兩节。満分.7.5分) was a visc any aniver than I bis: I an in the	
# tt / tt s 小原、毎小順の5分、満分2.5分)prigately you ni evits ab ad Of 1501 1	,
呢下面、段对话。每段对话后有一个小题,从题中所给的A、B、C 二十九分	1
最佳选项,并标在试卷的相应位置。听完每段对话后,你没有。10. 秒钟的时间不停	
小題和阅读下一小题。每段对话仅读一遍。 Nac might stind	
al. What will the man do next? on they and should do drive youth a second account.	
A. Get something to drink and olink B. Have a meeting. 10 (1) C. Make a phone call.	
2) What does the man advise the woman to do? or asged tood y' A "crashle or achitemes viril	
A. Take some exercise. B. Create new ideas. classed a C. See a doctor.	
16.30 How will the boy go home now? we execute together the 18f. It bring to word add for	17
1 stA. By bike. A second of gotter B. By bus, state you to muc C. By underground.	
4. Why didn't the woman buy the coat? Jourl you in bread I (\$241) not read on the till the order	
A. It didn't fit her. ".eqlosi boD'li gino tud _[1." .bollqor.1	
I trisliged my work and [42] all the way to the nearest shum oot rad too bloow, I Balting	
Just C. She didn't like it very muchin wobliw mate grooms and all gid a basiton line to	
5. Where are the speakers?	
B. In a hospital. it been I con C. At a drugstore.	
第二节。(共10.小题: 每小题 0.5.分,满分 5.分)上 1 rependent of the color of	
师下面几段材料。每段材料后有几个小题,从题中所给的、A、。B、C。三个选项中选L	-
最佳选项,并标在试卷的相应位置。听每段材料前;你将有时间阅读各个小题,每小题	5
业秒钟,听完后,各小题将给出 5 秒钟的作答时间。L每段材料读两遍。mana 2 的 rec.	*.
听下面一段对话,回答第6至第8小题a istitute and no (2) of the surface of a west line is a super	
6. What are the speakers mainly talking about? I you to _0? Isstern out saw sort and on	
A. The arrangement of a trip. Ital . C. fail . qirl a fo' tnomegnarra adT. A	
32. A. privets . B. enough C. endesenotem and for slightly and the B. Theidelphia and the condition of the matches and the condition of the co	
33. A. nervously B. silently C. Introvesly introduction right and part of the control of the con	
7. What will the team do in Scotland? C?bneltoge ni ob meat and liw, tad W. 7.	
A. Go to the beach. YEG . OB. Play five matches. G C. Go to the mountains.	-

8. How many matches will the team play in G	Greece? on accistato to another of or meas not	.2 *
A. Two.	hree sail to all to a C. Four.	
听下面一段对话, 回答第9至第11小题。	1 1 don't agree B. Not really (* 1.	
9. What does the woman think Sarah should of	Alice once posic in a robble ?ob	10.
ani A. Move to a new neighbourhood	n. ned laught B. has tareful	
ei gB. Accept the job. pages anome coverest	the reason way he his post was that t	
C. Give up the modeling job.	-55417 172	
10. What does the woman think of Sarah?	A. n. vigned B. remdyed	
A. Selfish, should the between at toB. N	lice ode all asket out to rothe C. Wise.	20,
11. Why does the man say Sarah's father sho	ould be blamed?	2.5
A. He didn't talk to the newspapers.	Lecaring R.Lo.and	k .
B. He didn't help Sarah with her job.	1 12 Deline of the Transfer of the Section Men.	1 1
C. He didn't respect Sarah's thought.	time so il flor . il erofe ad uniti	
听下面一段独白,回答第 12 至第 15 小脚	Story as an in the desired at tendes arene	1.25
12. What is the talk mainly about?) bisode 9 Hote.	,
A. Secrets of playing chess.	tare perference only of the back of thick I whose might	
B. History of the game of chess.	.ev. b stadi yard se'nor, week! 1	
C. Different playing forms of chess.	of cause. B. No hidding , inc	A
13. Where did the game of chess come from	m?, seems and seed at a creation of the seed aniento	W 15.
A Northern India.	Japan. C. China. 1	۸
14 When was chess played throughout Eur	rope?. et emos sa bene voeib entre d'a tre idoze est	7.3
A By the year 1,000.	By the 1400s. 62.41 C. By the 180	0s.
15. What do we know about the world's fir	rst official winner Steinitz?	
A. He was born in London.		.1.
B. He lost the title in America.	ar may seemly on the linear-st for prefessor;	H 55
C. He was beaten by a German.	nterast you.	
第一部分:英语知识运用 (共两节,满约	分 27.5 分) worke 祖 doings	Α.
第一节: 单项填空 (共15小题:每小题	0.5分,满分.7.5分) Anon austrado ma eras	28.7%
从A、B、C、D四个选项中,选出	出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。 hastersbau r	no.
16It seems that Westerners seldom giv		
_Maybe. For themfriendsl	hip is mostly matter of providing	
support and spending time together.	enhouse gas emissions.	
A.ditheland . O Brithe; anigning	The state of the s	4.

	National Communication of the	usic. of the yald man our new extraction of the
As a ma	tter of fact, I like ja	azz music better.
A. I don't agree	B. Not really	C. I couldn't agree more D. No doubt
18. Miss Rice once	music in a pu	blic school for years and now is an actress.
A. had taught		- hoody odd of the bear toochin
19. The reason why he	his post v	was that there was a more attractive and challenging j
for him.		dal guitanera adi ne
A. resigned	B. removed	C. replaced draw canno D. remained
	ter of the town, the	shopping mall is crowded with hundreds of custome
every day.	Pk-Miki	and the moon the moon say. Serent's lacker should no he
A Locating	B Located	C. Having Located D. To locate
21 How long do you	think the co	omputer company brings out a new product?
A it will be before	e R will it be unt	il C. will it be when - D. it will be that
22 Peter be r	eally difficult at tim	nes even though he's a nice person in general.
A. shall	R should	C. can Standa vicinii D. must 18 4 51
23 —I'm sorry I didi	n't make it to the m	eeting yesterday.
I know	v von're busy these	days
A Of course	B. No kidding	C. Don't mention it D. That's all right
24 Nothing taught h	v others can have th	ne same effect on you as 10 to enlearned by yourself.
		. D. those no.
		ay's meeting are really hard wald return the many of
A. to solve	B. solved .20	of first vic. solving .000D. to be solved
		m to my English teacher for help. One ow on may 21
A. which	B. who	C. that nebreat nip. what " 511.A.
27. You may search	on the Internet for	professors and their courses about the university.
may interest you		Cille viss beaten by a German.
A. which	B. where	(中でで d.that 作品力) 用点を D. who
		inlicate more to the gap between them so that the
can understand e	ach other better.	2.7. B. C. D 四个遗迹中, 应出证义项人立
A. open	GB: narrow 1 3b	19 - 11 : Dileave :: Stemens sel mabiw. Stheir frience
29. A new study in	dicates that basic st	teps taken by people daily can go a long way in
greenhouse gas		sopport and spending time together
A. cutting down	B. cutting off	C. bringing down D. breaking down

		to the same		
30. It's not doing,	the things we like, b	it liking the things we h	ave to do m	akes life
A. which 第二节: 完形填空	B. that (共 20 小题:每小)	C. what 9 1 分, 满分 20 分)	D. who	
阅读下列短文 "Are you goin	c,掌握其大意,然后, g shopping today?" m	从各题所给的四个选项中 y husband, Roy, asked wh	nen I answered the tel	ephone.
"I 31 to," I said	. Thanksgiving was or	nly a couple of days away.	My money was 32	and I
For a few seco	onds, Roy sat 33 o	the other end of the line	. The nervousness gr	adually
whispered, 34 v	what he might say.	ix kids that will not his		e is
Thanksgiving. The	little one is only five	years old. While you're to spin (急转弯) when I	at the store could yo	où <u>36</u>

dollars I had 37 for our family's Thanksgiving dinner.

In the back of my mind 1 38 the hungry guests who would be coming to our house for dinner. I put my-head-down on my desk, already feeling 39, There's no way possible, I thought. But the compassion (怜悯) I heard in my husband's 40 struck a nerve inside me.

I replied, "41 but only if God helps."

I finished my work and 42 all the way to the nearest grocery store. I entered the parking lot and noticed a big 43 in the grocery store window: Turkeys-29 cents a pound. "Thank men of the solo William God!" I said to myself.

I went inside, but when I read the sign my heart 44. "Limit one." But I needed at least two so I decided to find the manager. I 45 the problem. He made an exception. To my 46; I had enough money. I was even able to purchase a package of cookies for the five-year-old child who had _47 my heart; even though I had never met her.

Later that afternoon, Roy and I made a special delivery to a home 48 with children of all ages, I will never forget the 49 on the six kids' faces.

By far, that was the greatest 50 of my life. 31. A. plan D! agree. B. refuse 32. A. private C. endless D. limited B. enough 33. A. nervously D. excitedly B. silently 34. A. arranging D. blaming C. fearing B. receiving " . say 35. A. eat:

36. A. freely	B possibly init	C. gently D. regularly	*
	- " '	C hidden D. saveu	.*
THE PROPERTY OF SHIPE	the light was appeted a property for	D. Com.	
38. A. invited .	B. organized	C. satisfied D. bored	00
39. A. affected	B. defeated	C. heart D. body	
40. A. voice	B. face	C. neart D. Afraid D. Afraid	· .b
41. A. Bad	B. Poor	C. sure D. prayed D. prayed	23
42. A. angered	B. worried	C. wondered D. play	id.
43. A. flower	B. sign	C. book D. word	
44. A. sank	B. fell	C. wondered C. wondered D. word D. held D. held D. corrected	105
46. A. horror	B. sadness	C. credit D. surprise	11
47. A. broken	B. stolen	C. operated D. supported	
49 A covered	R shaped	C. filled D. made	4
49. A. sorrow	B. loneliness	C. disappointment D. smiles	of.
50. A. year	B. season	C. Thanksgiving D. award	nel
e make our.own	with no elements elements. W	me is been alean by stagger and temos juice, s	
第三部分: 阅读	理解 (共 20 小題: 每小题	1.3 分,满分 30°分)。 To Home shi ani china asa.	
阅读下列短文	从每题所给的 A、B、C、D	四个选项中, 选出最佳选项。	
provided to the state of the	SALAND METERS AND SEED ON TRANS	WAR 130 to notimes then agen enough the	
Statue of Liberty	Basics	en abie to go green and educate others. We belie	30
Statue of Libe	erty Phone: 212-363-3200	d help our planet.	
Statue cruise	phone: 877-LADY-TIX	Whet might be the base title for the passage?	1 2
 Nearest subw 	ays to Statue of Liberty:	A Cloing Green.	AND
		t; 1 to South Ferry (you must be in the first 5 ca	
of the train to e	xit at South Ferry). Follow	he signs to Castle Clinton to buy tickets for the	
ferry(轮渡) to th	e Statue of Liberty.	D. C. Jabrati, g. One Green Year.	
• There is plen	ty of room for running around	and relaxing on Liberty Island.	119
• For children	7-12 there is a Junior Rang	er Program available. Pick up a free booklet c	
Liberty Island.		is, they didn't latow he was educate other people	15
 Admission to 	o Liberty State Park is free, bu	t you must buy a ferry ticket to get there.	100
Statue Cruises F	erry Ticket Prices:	D. they needed to perform unusual green tasks	
Adult: \$13;	Senior Citizens (62+) \$10; ch	ldren (4-12)\$5; Children 3 and under free. You ca	an
buy you		alided the organ riseling to leg of him yant A	at
http://:www.statu	uecruises.come/ferry-service/v	B. They ignore others' ungreen behavior anonlay	1

 Ferry ticket included with the New York Pas 	s - present Ne	w York Pass in	Castle Clintor
bookstore for ticket. for sand for all .c.tow a vis	a i nbib siveti d	on swittend of	man di
Statue of Liberty Tour Hours heterago i par			
• Ferries to the island leave from 8:30 am to			
last ferry returns to Battery Park by 6:30. Sch			
please check the official ferry schedule.	•		collection sures
Statue of Liberty Tour Reservation 220 to add at	out therease sonly	sedan bazint e	of sylhostill
Climb the Crown of the Statue of Liberty with			
and includes access to the Museum and Pedestal		*	
Museum/ Pedestrian Tickets are free (with fer			
Order tickets in advance: 877-LADY-TIX or			
Tour tickets are time specific.	•		rinoble
51. Which of the following is NOT the way to the	e Statue of Liber	y? List and " must	aun : a.t · · · · · · ·
A. Take subway 4/5 to Bowling Green.			
B. Take N/R to Whitehall Street. with smooth			
C. Take 1 to South Ferry in the 6th car.			
D. Follow the signs to Castle Clinton to buy t			
52. How much is the ferry fee for a family of two	adults and two	hildren aged 3 a	nd 67, of 1,10
A. \$ 26. B. \$36.	C. \$32.	D. \$31.	.cmateri
53. You can get a ferry ticket EXCEPT	hiveO ,w	est met che euthe	55 When he to
A. in Castle Clinton/decitograms hoxiam fill	B. with New York	k pass ballous s	init office fint
C. when you pay admission to Liberty Statue	Park	ligity network	C looked a
D. online at http//:www.statuecruises.come/fe	rry-service/welco	ome.aspx, Eigolo	36. Аз а ръусія
54. In order to catch the last ferry back to downto	own, you had bett	eran married of	A. was read
A. check first in case of any change and O	B. arrive at Batte	ery Park by 6:30	C. was oblic
C. take the ferry back by 4:30 pm	D, take the first	ferry to the islan	d at 8:30 am
В		o ask the author	The state of the s
One day, when I was working as a psychological			
my office. It was David. He kept walking up ar	d down restlessl	y, his face pale,	and his hands
shaking slightly. His head teacher had referred wrote, "He is understandably very sad and refus			
him. Can you help?"		rered after mont	
mini. Cuit you may.			231 DE 131

I looked at David and showed him to a chair. How could I help him? There are problems psychology doesn't have the answer to, and which no words can describe. Sometimes the best

thing one can do is to listen openly and sympathetically. Wolf air dow totalog to bott confer The first two times we met, David didn't say a word. He sat there, only looking up to look at the children's drawings on the wall behind me. I suggested we play a game of chess. He nodded. After that he played chess with me every Wednesday afternoon-in complete silence and without looking at me. It's not easy to cheat in chess, but I admit I made sure David won pieuse strek the official farry schedule once or twice. Usually, he arrived earlier than agreed, took the chess board and pieces from the shelf and began setting them up before I even got a chance to sit down. It seemed as if he enjoyed my company (陪伴). But why did he never look at me? 5554 bat stated 1 to a of the second company "Perhaps he simply needs someone to share his pain with," I thought, "Perhaps he senses that I respect his suffering." Some months later, when we were playing chess, he looked up at me "Ther detects are time specific. suddenly. "It's your turn," he said. (medial to che share of the Status of Liberty . bias after your turn) After that day, David started talking. He got friends in school and joined a bicycle club. He wrote to me a few times about his biking with some friends, and about his plan to get into university. Now he had really started to live his own life. a site and rai you'll thouse out exist all and Maybe I gave David something, but I also learned that one, without any words, can reach out to another person. All it takes is a hug, a shoulder to cry on, a friendly touch, and an ear that A S 26. C. 532. B 536. listens. 55. When he first met the author, David _____ TYRONE I said to the log rase way it. A. felt a little excited Rang thay well this .d. B. walked energetically notation street of .A that siD. showed up with his teacher up (milw .) C. looked a little nervous 56. As a psychologist, the authories was in a concentration of the state of the sta A. was ready to listen to David Lad nov . woo B. was skeptical (怀疑的) about psychology C. was able to describe David's problem 5.8 D. was sure of handling David's problem 57. David enjoyed being with the author because he _____ are 00.1 to alord wrist out sales O A. wanted to ask the author for advice ni B, heeded to share sorrow with the author significance as guidant saw I notice was and any office. It was David. He kept walking up an efficient of the kept the kept walking up and office. and D: beat the author many times in the chess gamenator, barf reduces beed will clinique anished wrote, "He is understandably very sad and refuses to talk bived mode briefing and and the same sad and the s him. Can you heip?" A. He recovered after months of treatment. emB. He liked biking before he lost his family, into a of mid bework bus bivact to bestool I

tea C. He went into university soon after starting to talk: of noward and oward t'esoob egolodocag

nobbed ...

visen A.cf

Going green seems to be fad(时尚)for a lot of people these days. Whether that is good or. bad, we can't really say, but for the two of us, going green is not a fad but a lifestyle.

On April 22, 2011, we decided to go green every single day for an entire year. This meant doing 365 different green things, and it also meant challenging ourselves to go green beyond easy things. Rather than recycle and reduce our energy, we had to think of 365 different green things to do and this was no easy task.

With the idea of going green every single day for a year, Our Green Year started. My wife and I decided to educate people about how they could go green in their lives and hoped we could show people all the green things that could be done to help the environment. We wanted to push the message that every little bit helps.

Over the course of Our Green Year, we completely changed our lifestyle. We now shop at organic(有机的)stores. We eat less meat, choosing green food. We have greatly reduced our buying what we don't need. We have given away half of what we owned through websites. Our home is kept clean by vinegar and lemon juice, with no chemical cleaners. We make our own butter, enjoying the smell of home-made fresh bread. In our home office anyone caught doing

Our minds have been changed by Our Green Year. We are grateful for the chance to have been able to go green and educate others. We believe that we do have the power to change things and help our planet. Stirtus of Liberty Phone: 217-361-3209

Statue cruise phone: 877-LADY-TIX

therest sobways to Status of Liberry :

Status Craines Ferry Tacket Prices:

Libony Island.

- 59. What might be the best title for the passage?
 - A. Going Green.
- B. Protecting the Planet. With a Whitehall Street, 1 to South Force (You Black and Street)
- C. Keeping Open-Minded class's of angle out world (vine) it not to the or men out la
 - D. Celebrating Our Green Year.
- ferry(\$230) to the atoms of Linesty, 60. It was difficult for the couple to live a green life for the whole year because
- A. they were expected to follow the green fad
 - B. they didn't know how to educate other people
 - C. they were unwilling to reduce their energy and send of the states grown to the constant &
 - D. they needed to perform unusual green tasks
- 61. What did the couple do over the course of Our Green Year?
- A. They tried to get out of their ungreen habits.
 - B. They ignore others' ungreen behavior.

- C. They chose better chemical cleaners.
- D. They sold their home-made food.
- 62. What can we infer form the last paragraph? mittelieu edit of the attract deligible of the state of the st

Churw

- A. The government will give support to the green people.
 - B. The couple may continue their project in the future and any and abital length of well and
 - C. Some people disagree with the couple's green ideas.
 - D. Our Green Year is becoming a national campaign. of proper and attravely reasy a fail V &

Here is an astonishing and significant fact: Mental work alone can't make us tire. It sounds absurd. But a years ago, scientists tried to find out how long the human brain could labor without reaching a stage of fatigue (疲劳). To the amazement of these scientists, they discovered that blood passing through the brain, when it is active, shows no fatigue at all! If we took a drop of blood from a day laborer, we would find it full of fatigue toxins(毒素) and fatigue products. But if we took blood from the brain of an Albert Einstein, it would show no fatigue toxins at the end of the day.

So far as the brain is concerned, it can work as well and swiftly at the end of eight or even twelve hours of effort as at the beginning. The brain is totally tireless. So what makes us tired? Some scientists declare that most of our fatigue comes from our mental and emotional(情绪的) attitudes. One of England's most outstanding scientists, J.A. Hadfield, says, "The greater part of the fatigue from which we suffer is of mental origin. In fact, fatigue of purely physical origin is rare." Dr. Brill, a famous American scientist, goes even further. He declares,-"One hundred percent of the fatigue of sitting worker in good health is due to emotional problems."

What kinds of emotions make sitting workers tired? Joy? Satisfaction? No! A feeling of being bored, anger, anxiety, tenseness, worry, a feeling of not being appreciated—those are the emotions that tire sitting workers. Hard work by itself seldom causes fatigue. We get tired because our emotions produce nervousness in the body.

- 63. What surprised the scientists a few years ago?
 - A. Fatigue toxins could hardly be found in a laborer's blood.
 - B. Albert Einstein didn't feel worn after a day's work.
 - C. The brain could work for many hours without fatigue.
 - D. A mental worker's blood was filled with fatigue toxins.
- 64. According to the author, which of the following can make sitting workers tired?
 - A. Challenging mental work.

B. Unpleasant emotions.

C. Endless tasks.

D. Physical labor.

65. We can infer from the passage that in order to stay energetic, sitting workers need to _____. Achave some good fooded of the transfer than B. enjoy their work C. exercise regularly D. discover fatigue toxins 第II卷 (共 40 分) swed orrest so the 第四部分:基础知识运用 lowered her focus asset there. 第一节:词汇应用(共10小题,每小题1分,满分10分) 66. Drug prevention _____ (运动) in British schools and on television warned teenagers about the danger of drugs and alcohol. 67. The subway under care and a present will be completed in three months. 68. One of the children dropped into the f (冰冷的) water. Fortunately, he was took saved by two passers-by. O "now tend ashiel analysis of " neithout a graph rogs wibus" 69. Like coal, water and wind, they all can be used to g electricity. 70. At the meeting, the mayor. (强调) the importance of protecting the The environment once again, new patho tours of knowledge and ognous will seat to be not the 71. Riding a bike not only makes you stronger but also makes great c contained to reducing description, the research of the state of th 72. The stadium, which was built ten years ago, only a less than 30,000 people. 73. George, an artist in the U.S., has built some small houses using materials for the homeless force and greately untere entrance to their as were god. 74. A plane carrier into a mountain of Colombia, killing 71 people, including members of a Brazilian football team: if the blow will prove the they that all the and a control of 75. The young couple bought some new _____ (家具) for their newly-born baby. 第二节:翻译句子:(共5小题,每小题1分,满分5分) 76.尽管约翰逊的梦想是当老师,他最终当的是律师。 Although his dream was to become a teacher, Johnson working as a lawyer. dog way a large a sach peggs one care said a lag state of managers. 77. 在第五天的晚上,彼得和他的朋友们在去目的地的路上突然遭遇风暴。 On the evening of the fifth day, Peter, as well as his friends, storm on the way to their destination. The disagreement in politics the long-year

friendship between them. The broken the world be and the southern that the broken is south the

79. 它是一个大多数年轻人盼望参军的年代。	to the different to the t
most you	ng people looked forward to joining the
army. mixes suggest revealed C	
80. 餐桌上的不知名的黄色的花发出一种芳香,所	以珍妮低下头去闻化香。
The unknown yellow flowers on the table	a sweet smell, so Jan
lowered her face to smell them.	. 原动即语定基 40g
	如本持,因本切束; 医三环中
第三节: 阅读表达 (共 5 小题: 每小题 2 分, 满	分10分)等王南尼亚王高
阅读短文,按照题目要求用英语回答问题。	St.) eches, sag gent .
Five years ago, David Smith wore an expensive	
addict," he jokes. "I used to carry a fresh suit to work	
got wrinkled." Today David wears casual clothes - kh	The state of the s
hardly ever wears a necktie. "I'm working harder tha	
comfortable." Allahanda in this in a second	
More and more companies are allowing their office	
in the United States. The change from formal to casual	
1990s, many companies allowed their employees to we	
known as "dress-down Friday" or "casual Friday". "WI	747
benefit for employees has really become an everyday	
Jones, (10) unter seared fleng stook	
Why have so many companies started allowing	
One reason is that it's easier for a company to attract ne	w employees if it has a casual dress code:
"Many young people don't want to dress up for work,	
"so it's hard to hire people if you have a conservative of	
seem happier and more productive when they are we	
percent of employers said that they believe that casua	
Only 4 percent of employers said that casual dress h	
Supporters of casual office wear also argue that a car	
"Suits are expensive, if you have to wear one every day	y," one person said, "for the same amount
of money, you can buy a lot more casual clothes."	On the evening of the (fri) day, Feter
	and a thing on the way to they death at the
81. Why does David Smith wear casual clothes now?	
82. Please list three advantages of casual office wear a	The disagreement in primary

期中形成性检测:高一年级英语学科试卷 第11页 共 12页

1				ics) hetim chein	G Vert C
words)			encheers table	nedamoral aleit bir	a vad? .G
			boot aba:	n-emon nem o	and St
83 What	is the English meaning	g of the underlined v	word "code" in Pa	ragraph 3? : (1	word)
		2012/2017 1957	PULL OF LIGHTING BA	19 Mars W. St. 19.	
es How	did "casual Friday" co	me into use? 11 (no n	more than 25 wor	ds) undo gam olqu	2033421 6
		ZAT H TO SE	8,4 04415 5.44 112.49	sar French sidned	
or What'	's your favorite dressin	g style? Why? (no	more than 20 w	ords) 1 more happy	D. Ourth
		1.0			
se m str	书面表达 (满分 15 %) Frankska v t	egt gwellie ja Er	mi as increase	Have is:
W-E	而 4 个句子整合成一	·篇短文,要求词汇	_贴切、句型多构	羊,并使用连接	上个人们还
40 1	词数: 不少于 100。	a combine temperatu	an an ar Artic	special harms	e gettette
接风灯。	冷的一天,市政府就	是否把年代追溯到	1000 年前的古属	新移走并在那儿	建个公园展
1、仕巻	论。 (4)) (7)	The rive tage and an	Not in the 1 March	56 to 1 (10)	12 100 - 12.011
开切"	心。 人认为这样做有道理	. m + 4 /n 21 + c	有收士店發去到	*个公园。改善	生活的梦想
	1000 1000 March 1000 1000 1000 1000 1000 1000 1000 10	i MAJEIIIMAA	イカイザロ畑が足を	E I ZMI WI	arr saife
才能	变成现实。			ra don des alle rite also del	
3、另一	些人试图阻止,因为)他们认为这座古庙	值得保护,而1	1把如此庞人的	加丈连水砂
走是	荒唐的。a ieda oe a	usant Valence itim	polynomia (pe)	ini sa ka marro 16) Sequences is a
4、最后	,他们不得不终止讨	论s of A calls	ury Transity tens	arault vulonbas	altes no amos
To man of		duff.st.as	et omtstardiev se	o Engloret's ma	en-Or relicitly
it high.	, व्यक्तिकी संस्थापुरिकास	ryka zako nigro	that is to a to	nce ow dillier or	at sugit it ort.
	were the state of the		- in Char		out the many
		or opendration			
by state	a . Tallinderin	and income	or in the sections	and the sile	1 150
50,		president for the same		·	In I pain
1 1 2	t in acquire states	tion officers in	maje profit great	1652 AN 2015 and	his rebevious
			that ended to the		
			Lang 10 Ca		
			 - ១១៧ខ្		
-		*	also tells and		
700.07					
-			alai a casa al agrado		
			Cort balling		
	State Constant	eritie e deutra en trota	full of the folio-	100	
-				Act of the second	in action is
		me to end of the		2.52	Secretary and the second

天津市耀华中学 2018— 2019 学年度第一学期期中形成性检测

高一年级英语学科答案

第一部分: 听力 (共两节 15 小题; 每小题 0.5 分, 满分 7.5 分)
CRAP CRAP CRABC

第一共, 首项填空 (共 15 小題:每小题 0.5 分, 满分 (.5 万)
16-20 CBCAB 21-25 ACDBA 26-30 CCBAB
你一世宗形植型(共 20 小題,每小题 1 分,满分 20 分)」。
31-35 ADBCA - 36-40 BDCBA - 41-45 CDBAA 46-50 DBCDC
第三部分: 阅读理解 (共 15 小题: 每小题 2 分, 满分 30 分)
51-54 CDCA 55-58 CABA 59-62 ADAB 63-65 CBB (1-(1-(1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-
第四部分:基础知识运用 (满分35分) (位8)。许只是"行浪东汉"入西,西部位
第一节:词汇应用(共10小题,每小题1分,满分10分)
第一节: 词汇应用(头 10 小题,每小题 1 分,例 10 分 66. campaigns 67. construction 68. freezing 69. generate 70. stressed
66. campaigns 67. construction 68. freezing 69. generate 70. stressed 71. contributions 72. accommodates 73. recycled 74. crashed 75. furniture
71.contributions 72. accommodates 73. recycled 74. crashed 75. furniture 第二节: 翻译句子: (共 5 小题, 每小题 1 分, 满分 5 分)
第二节: 翻译句子: (天 5 小题, 母小题 1 分, 两方 5 分) 76. ended up 77. was caught in 78. brought an end to 79. It was a time when 80. gave out
76. ended up 77. was caught in 1/8. brought an end to 1/9. It was a time when so gave say
第三节:阅读表达(共 5 小题:每小题 1 分,满分 5 分)
81. Because they make him feel comfortable (at ease) when working. (答案中应包含正确原因)
82. (1) Saving employees' money. (2) Improving employees' motivation.
(3) Making employees happy. (4) Attracting employees.
(5) Making employees more productive. (以上写出三条即可)
83. Rule/ Principle. (或类似表达,语法结构须正确)

84. In the early 1990s, in the USA, many companies allowed their employees to wear casual clothes on Friday, which is known as "casual Friday".

(答案中应含正确的时间、地点、原因,语法结构须正确;酌情给分)

85. Open (Answers may vary.)

第四节: 书面表达 (满分 15 分)

On a freezing cold day, the city government held a discussion on whether to remove the old temple dating back to 1,000 years ago and build a park there. Some people thought it made sense to do so because they thought only in this way could their dream of improving life come true, while others tried to hold it back because they thought this old temple deserved protecting. What's more, removing the enormous historic building was ridiculous. At last, they had to bring an end to the discussion.

期中形成性检测。高一年级。英语学科答案 第 1 页 共 1 页